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January 10, 2025 

 

 

 

Green Cities Accord 

PO Box 582877 

Minneapolis, MN 55458 

Attn: Michaela Neu 

 

 

 

Re: Approval of City Forest Credits Carbon Planting Application 

 
 
Dear Michaela, 

 

Thank you for submitting your application for the Minneapolis Park and Recreation Board Planting 

Project 2024. I’m writing to let you know that City Forest Credits has approved your application dated 

January 10, 2025. We look forward to working with you. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Kia Sutter 

Project Manager, City Forest Credits 

 


